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The SUN exists to create a network 

of users and survivors who care 
about mental health issues and who 

want to be part of a dynamic and 
influential movement to work to 
improve mental health services. 

 
Become a member and receive: 

A monthly Newsletter 
Updates on SUN activities 

 
Become a volunteer: 

Add your voice to the network 
Meet like minded people 

Help us make a difference. 
 

The Service User Network is funded by 
RBK&C Adult Social Care. 
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Government plan to restrict 
Personal Independence Payment 

The government’s plan to restrict 
Personal Independence Payments (PIP) 
flies in the face of its commitment to 
tackle the ‘burning injustice’ of mental 
health; we need to do something about it.  

 
 
Late last week the Government 
announced that over 160,000 people with 
mental health problems will be denied 
access to the financial support that is 
supposed to enable people to live 
independent lives. This new law wouldn’t 
reduce the benefit of anybody who is 
already claiming PIP. But it would mean 
that people with mental health problems 
wouldn’t be able to get access to 
additional support that courts have ruled 
they’re entitled to. At Mind we’re fighting 
to stop that happening.  
 
These changes are coming into force on 
March 16th so we have to act fast. We’ve 
been talking to MPs and members of the 
House of Lords, urging them to vote to 
stop these changes from happening. Last 
year we asked hundreds of you to tell us 
about your experiences of claiming PIP 
so we’re using what you’ve told us to let 
MPs know the massive difference that 
getting the right benefits can make to 
people’s lives. We’ll be giving you ways 
to contact your own MP so sign-up to be  

a campaigner or check our website for 
more information. There’s a real chance 
that with your help we can get this 
damaging and misguided legislation 
reversed. 
 
We’re also raising the issue in the media, 
talking to journalists so we can get the 
message out that mental health matters 
every bit as much as physical health. We 
know that people who struggle to leave 
the house because of anxiety, panic 
attacks and other mental health problems 
face extra costs in their everyday lives. 
People need access to these benefits, to 
get by, to do the things that help them 
stay well, to see friends and family, and 
to live independent lives. Those are the 
stories we need to be telling right now. 
Please get in touch if you think you could 
help by telling your own. 
 
But we won’t stop there. We are looking 
into a possible legal challenge if these 
changes do come into force. And beyond 
these changes, we’ll carry on making the 
case for a welfare system that supports 
and empowers people with mental health 
problems. That’s about challenging 
assessments that don’t understand 
people’s mental health. It’s about 
challenging the harmful effects of benefit 
sanctions on people with mental health 
problems. It’s about challenging planned 
cuts to Employment and Support 
Allowance. And it’s about continuing to 
support people with mental health 
problems to have their voices heard in the 
decisions that affect them. 
 

 

http://www.mind.org.uk/news-campaigns/news/mind-responds-to-proposed-changes-to-personal-independence-payments/#.WLQeqm-LTIV
http://www.mind.org.uk/news-campaigns/news/mind-responds-to-proposed-changes-to-personal-independence-payments/#.WLQeqm-LTIV
http://www.mind.org.uk/get-involved/become-a-media-volunteer/?ctaId=/get-involved/volunteering-participating/slices/be-in-the-media/
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The NHS if… 
 

 

The King’s Fund challenged a small 
number of experts – some of them 
members of staff at The King’s Fund and 
other external experts in their fields to 
write an essay for ‘The NHS if’ series 
that would explore a future scenario for 
the NHS, considering the potential impact 
on the health system and wider society. 
 
Now, you can read the competition 
winner and runner-up. 
¶ Sue Brown - What if the NHS 

moved most care out of hospitals? 
¶ Verity Muricane - What if the NHS 

changed its approach to risk? 
 
Other entrants include: 
 
The NHS and society 
 
¶ Nicholas Timmins - What if 

Beveridge were reporting today? 
¶ Chris Naylor - What if the NHS 

were to go carbon neutral? 
¶ Ilora Finlay - What if 'assisted dying' 

were legalised? 
¶ David Buck - What if we eradicated 

obesity? Looking back from 2050 
 
Medicine, data and technology 
 
¶ Ara Darzi and Oliver Keown - What 

if every patient were to have their 
genome mapped? 

¶ Richard Smith - What if everyone 
over 55 was offered a pill to 
prevent heart attacks and strokes? 

¶ Matthew Honeyman - What if people 
controlled their own health data? 

¶ Sally Davies and Rebecca Sugden - 
What if antibiotics were to stop 
working? 

 
How the NHS works 
 
¶ John Appleby - What if people had 

to pay £10 to see a GP? 
¶ Vijaya Nath - What if NHS leaders 

were more representative of their 
patients? 

¶ Bob Kerslake - What if the NHS had 
to balance its books like local 
government? 

¶ David Oliver - What if there were 
community services for older people 
24/7? 

 

 

 

 

To see more of the work of the King’s 

Fund visit their website.  

 

. 

https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-the-nhs-moved-most-care-out-of-hospitals/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-the-nhs-moved-most-care-out-of-hospitals/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-the-nhs-changed-its-approach-to-risk/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-the-nhs-changed-its-approach-to-risk/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-beveridge-reporting-today/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-beveridge-reporting-today/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-carbon-neutral-nhs/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-carbon-neutral-nhs/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-assisted-dying-legalised/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-assisted-dying-legalised/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-we-ended-obesity/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-we-ended-obesity/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-every-patient-were-to-have-their-genome-mapped/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-every-patient-were-to-have-their-genome-mapped/
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https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-everyone-over-55-was-offered-a-pill-to-prevent-heart-attacks-and-strokes/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-everyone-over-55-was-offered-a-pill-to-prevent-heart-attacks-and-strokes/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-people-controlled-their-own-health-data/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-people-controlled-their-own-health-data/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-antibiotics-stopped-working/
https://www.kingsfund.org.uk/reports/thenhsif/what-if-antibiotics-stopped-working/
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Book Break @ Kensington 
Palace 
 

 
 
Join Open Age and the Reader 
Organisation for the remaining 3 Palace 
reads. They’ll be reading and discussing 
some great stories and poems in the 
beautiful surroundings of Kensington 
Palace. You can join in the reading or just 
sit back, relax and enjoy the 
conversation. 
 
When:    Thursday 2nd, 9th and 16th March 
From:    10.30 - 12.30pm 
Where:  Kensington Palace 

FREE! To book call: 0207 266 2776 or 
07713 567050 or 
email choggan@openage.org.uk 

This activity is FREE to attend you just 
need to be 50+ and an Open Age 
Member! 

 

        

Wellbeing and Design at the V&A 
 

 
 

Bidean is a social enterprise that explores 
how collaborative design could enhance 
wellbeing and function as a platform to 
generate innovative ideas for new 
products, places and services. 
 
Come and join them in the 6 week long 
design project at the V&A, where they will 
explore the V&A museum and exhibitions 
in order to collaboratively create concepts 
that could contribute to our wellbeing. No 
experience or skills necessary, come 
along to see and participate if you like. 
 
Previous participants from Friends in 
Need will also join for extra support. 
Taster session to be confirmed soon. 
 
When:    Every Monday from 8th May –   
             12th June 

From:    1.30 – 5.30pm 
Where:  The V&A 
 
Open to all – contact Erika at 
Hello@bidean.co.uk to reserve your place 
or for more information. 
 

mailto:choggan@openage.org.uk
mailto:Hello@bidean.co.uk
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Healthworks Workshops  

 
 

When:   Saturday 4th March 
From:    2.30 – 4.30pm 
Where:  Al-Manaar Muslim Cultural 
            Heritage Centre, 224 Acklam 
            Road. W10 5YG 
 

 
 

When:    Starts Monday 6th March 
From:     11.00 – 1.00pm 
Where:   Al-Manaar – as above 
 
Healthworks are offering various groups 
and workshops to help support both your 
physical and mental health. 
 
For more information contact Davendra 
on 0208 969 6300 / 07535 256 047 / 
davendra@dalgarnotrust.org.uk  
 

www.dalgarnotrust.org.uk 

Last chance to get FREE 
Swimming vouchers                           
 
We still have a few free swimming 
vouchers available that you can use at 
either Kensington Leisure Centre or 
Chelsea Sports Centre. Be quick as they 
can only be used during March before 
they expire! 

 
Swimming is a great form of exercise: 
 

¶ It’s good cardio and gets your heart 
going  

¶ It’s low impact so doesn’t cause 
physical strain on joints  

¶ It’s great for your muscles, heart 
and lungs  

¶ It’s an all-over, full-body, complete 
workout that you can do at your 
own pace  

 

 
 
The vouchers and monitoring forms are 
available from Jill Watson. Please call her 
on 020 8964 1333 option 8 or email her at 
jill.watson@kcmind.org.uk for more details 
or to arrange to pick them up. 
 

 

mailto:davendra@dalgarnotrust.org.uk
http://www.dalgarnotrust.org.uk/
mailto:jill.watson@kcmind.org.uk
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Travelling with a mental illness 
 

 
 
Luc, who works for Airport Parking Shop, 
an online travel company, is hoping to 
write an article surrounding the 
experiences and attitudes that people 
with a mental illness and their 
companions face when travelling either 
domestically or internationally. His team 
are passionate about raising awareness 
of said issues when travelling and how 
the travel industry support different 
vulnerable groups, so much so they have 
previously written similar articles 
covering dementia, autism, sensory 
impairment and diabetes. You can read 
some of their previous work here: 
 
Dementia https://www.airport-parking-
shop.co.uk/blog/dementia-friendly-
airports/  
Autism https://www.airport-parking-
shop.co.uk/blog/uk-airports-need-step-
assistance-autism/  
 
Luc has set up a survey to get an 
understanding of the experiences first 
hand. You can take the survey here. 
 
 

 
 
 

New plans for healthcare are 
being introduced in your area   
 

 

NHS England has told local NHS 
organisations to develop new plans for 
their local area. 

Healthwatch Central West London wants 
to know how much the public know about 
these plans. 

You can help by completing this short 
survey. This is not a test, please be 
honest! 

 
You can take the survey here and will be 
entered into a draw to win £20 of 
vouchers if you leave your details. 
 
Local Healthwatch organisations were set 
up to encourage local people to speak up 
about their experiences and views of 
health and care. They exist to:  
 

¶ Promote the involvement of local 
people in health and care  

¶ Monitor the quality of health and 
care services  

¶ Provide information about health and 
care  

¶ Using the voice of local people, 
influence the decision makers of 
health and care.  

 
For more information visit: 
www.healthwatchcwl.org.uk or email:  
info@healthwatchcentralwestlondon.org.uk  

 

https://www.airport-parking-shop.co.uk/blog/dementia-friendly-airports/
https://www.airport-parking-shop.co.uk/blog/dementia-friendly-airports/
https://www.airport-parking-shop.co.uk/blog/dementia-friendly-airports/
https://www.airport-parking-shop.co.uk/blog/uk-airports-need-step-assistance-autism/
https://www.airport-parking-shop.co.uk/blog/uk-airports-need-step-assistance-autism/
https://www.airport-parking-shop.co.uk/blog/uk-airports-need-step-assistance-autism/
https://airport-parking-shop.typeform.com/to/l6oc5I
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/FLGT5ST
http://www.healthwatchcwl.org.uk/
mailto:info@healthwatchcentralwestlondon.org.uk


Service User Involvement …page 7 

2017 National Peer-supported 
Open Dialogue Conference 
 

 
 

When:    22th  March 2017 
From:     9:30 – 5:00pm 
Where:   Regent Hall, 275 Oxford Street 
              W1C 2DJ  
 
The 2017 Peer-supported Open Dialogue 
conference is upon us. Peer-supported 
Open Dialogue is a form of patient-
driven, relationship-centred mental 
healthcare that brings friends, families 
and peers together to support the person 
experiencing distress, helping them make 
sense of their experience and plan a way 
forward together. This is different to the 
1:1 care most receive today, and the 
emphasis is on enabling the person at the 
centre of care to take control and gain a 
sense of ‘agency’ together with their 
social network from day one. 
 
Last year they had several hundred 
people join them to hear a combination of 
clinicians and service users talking, very 
movingly, about their experiences of 
Open Dialogue and the difference it has 
made to their lives. This year they aim to 
take things a step further. The 
conference will be based around a series 
of dialogues that clinicians and clients will 
share with us, as they take us into a  

deeper understanding of what Open 
Dialogue is and how they are integrating 
it into their work and their lives. In the  
afternoon they will also have academics 
from the UK and internationally, talking 
about the latest research into Open 
Dialogue, with some announcements 
about its future in the NHS, and the 
evaluations taking place. 
 
Tickets are on a donations basis – so pay 
as much or as little as you like – and it all 
goes to the cause of promoting Peer-
supported Open Dialogue in the NHS. The 
event is sponsored by NELFT NHS Trust, 
and its Open Dialogue informed national 
referral service, Dialogue First. 
 
You can book your tickets here. 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/2017-national-peer-supported-open-dialogue-conference-tickets-31076828631?utm_source=eb_email&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=order_confirmation_email&utm_term=eventname&ref=eemailordconf
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiizcPJnbPSAhVBmBQKHY9QD7IQjRwIBw&url=http://apopendialogue.org/&psig=AFQjCNGEU6R-qOl_ujQK_BuaSOZ_oEiI0g&ust=1488386379286549
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiVlr-ynrPSAhXHShQKHcEfD0sQjRwIBw&url=http://greenlanefilms.co.uk/blog/&psig=AFQjCNGEU6R-qOl_ujQK_BuaSOZ_oEiI0g&ust=1488386379286549
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Being discharged from mental 
health hospital ï share your 
experiences 
 
Mind are planning to do some 
campaigning work around discharge from 
hospital, to make sure people get the 
right support following a mental health 
crisis. Whether you were in hospital 
under section or as a voluntary patient, 
and whether you had a positive or a 
negative experience, they want to hear 
from you. 
 
We know that excellent crisis care exists. 
But we need it available everywhere, for 
everyone. 
 
Right now they’re gathering information 
about people’s experiences of being 
discharged from hospital and we will be 
using the evidence to campaign for 
change and raise awareness in the 
media. 
 
Mind needs as many responses as 
possible to provide the most useful 
information to the media, MPs and health 
professionals. Please take a few minutes 
to tell them about your experiences and 
spread the word to others who might be 
able to help us. 
 
You can take the survey here. 
 

 

Members Meeting 
 

 
 
 
When:     Thursday 23rd March  
From:      10.30 –12.30pm 
Where:    SMART, The Basement, 
               15 Gertrude St. SW10 0JN 
 
 
 
Refreshments provided. All welcome! 
 
Contact Jill on jill.watson@kcmind.org.uk 
or 0208 964 1333 opt 8 for more info. 
 
 
 

 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/QSLQC9F?utm_source=Mind&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=8010185_Crisis%20Care%20survey%20Feb%202017&utm_content=CC%20survey%20-%20bottom%20link&dm_i=CZC,4ROP5,JO43NE,HX5KR,1
mailto:jill.watson@kcmind.org.uk
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Event Date and time Venue 
Mental Health Carers 

 Support Group 
First Monday of each month 

1.00 – 3.00pm 
Pall Mall MH Centre 

150 Barlby Rd. W10 6BS 

K&C Mental Health Carers Assoc. 
Support group 

Third Thursday of each month 
6.00 – 8.00pm 

Committee Room 2, 
Kensington Town Hall 

Members Meeting Thurs 23rd March 
10.30 – 12.30pm 

SMART, The Basement, 
15 Gertrude St. SW10 0JN 

 
 

Please let us know if you intend to come along to any of these meetings.   For 
details on how to get involved, call Jill Watson on 020 8964 1333 ext 8 or email 
sun@kcmind.org.uk  
 
 
Useful contacts: 

 
Elefriends is a supportive online community where you can be yourself. We all know 
what it’s like to struggle sometimes, but now there’s a safe place to listen, share and be 
heard. To find out more or to join in, visit here.  
 
 
Single Point of Access (SPA) – 0800 0234 650 – for help, advice or support over the 
telephone, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year. 
Mind Info Line – 0300 123 3393 
Mind Legal Advice Line – 0300 466 6463 
Samaritans – Helpline offering emotional support. Tel: 0845 790 9090 
SANELINE – National out-of-hours mental health helpline. Tel: 0845 767 8000 
Shelter – Free housing advice line. Tel: 0808 800 4444 
Friends in Need – various activities. Read their newsletter for more details 
 

Disclaimer:  The views expressed in this newsletter are not necessarily the views of Mind or Mind’s 
Service User Network.  The opinions expressed are the opinions of individual contributors and 
organisations. Likewise, Mind is not responsible for the quality of any external service highlighted in 
Newsletter articles.   

 

   

 
Kensington & Chelsea Mind Service 

User Network 
Office 1, 7 Thorpe Close 

London, W10 5XL 
Telephone 020 8964 1333 extension 8 

Email sun@kcmind.org.uk 
Website www.kcmind.org.uk  

 

mailto:sun@kcmind.org.uk
https://www.elefriends.org.uk/
http://www.kcmind.org.uk/kc-mind-newsletters.asp
http://www.kcmind.org.uk/

